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SEA TO SKY 
Haiku Canada Weekend 2019 May 17-19 Vancouver BC 

located at the University of British Columbia  
Point Grey campus 

www.haikucanada.org 

YOU	ARE	INVITED	
	

to	the	HCW	2019	conference	May	17	–	19	
to	connect,	reconnect,	explore	May	16	–	20	

	 	
come	early,	stay	late!	

	
This	is	an	invitation	to	join	us	on	the	Canadian	west	coast	to	celebrate	haiku	and	our	haiku	
community.	
	
We	are	working	on	a	rich	and	diverse	program	of	offerings	—	some	flavoured	by	the	
Vancouver	coastal	location	and	much,	as	always,	determined	by	the	people	who	come	
together	to	share	and	connect.	
	
Conference	registration	will	commence	mid-afternoon,	Friday,	May	17,	and	we	will	wrap	
up	proceedings	in	our	conference	room	at	mid-day	Sunday,	May	19.		
	
We	recommend	you	come	early	if	you	can	—	arrive	in	the	afternoon,	Thursday,	May	16,	in	
time	to	settle	in	your	room	and	connect	with	others	for	dinner.	
	
Since	the	HCW	at	UBC	in	2006	and	2009,	there	have	been	many	changes	at	UBC,	but	things	
still	tend	to	shut	down	on	a	holiday	long-weekend	between	academic	sessions.	We	are	
planning	to	have	Saturday	lunch	and	dinner	catered	in	the	conference	room.	All	rooms	have	
fridges,	so	we	encourage	you	to	pick	up	food	supplies	on	Friday	in	the	day.	Friday	would	
also	be	an	opportunity	to	explore	some	of	the	UBC	campus	attractions	
(https://attractions.ubc.ca).	
	
Stay	late!	We	will	plan	an	off-campus	‘field	trip’	for	Sunday	afternoon.	We	are	working	on	a	
Monday	post-conference	event	at	the	Historic	Joy	Kogawa	House	
(www.kogawahouse.com).	And	then	there’s	Vancouver	.	.	.	and	the	sea	to	sky	.	.	.	
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	here!	
	
Your	co-chairs,		
	
Lynne	Jambor	(admin/logistics)	
Vicki	McCullough	(program)	
	
hcw2019vancouver@haikucanada.org	


